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The Open Door  
bh±9a.9w нлмт 

9ƳǇƻǿŜǊǎ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜǊǎΣ ǊŜŀŎƘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ōŜȅƻƴŘΦ 

Cary United Methodist Church  

Lƴ ¢Ƙƛǎ LǎǎǳŜ 

 

aƛŎƘŀŜƭ IƛŎƪƻƪΣ 5ŀƴƛŜƭ [ŜŜ                               tŀǎǘƻǊǎ 
¢ǊŀŎȅ [ŀǿǎ                                  tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 
Iƻƭƭȅ ±ƻǎǎ                       !ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǝǾŜ !ǎǎƛǎǘŀƴǘ 
±ƛŎƪƛ hōŜǊƭƛŜǎ                       CƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ 
tŜƴƴȅ [ƛōŜǊǘ                                     hǊƎŀƴƛǎǘ 
5ŀǾƛŘ 5/ŀƳǇ                         LƴǘŜǊƛƳ aǳǎƛŎ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 
5ŀƴŀ CƭƻƻǊ                LƴǘŜǊƛƳ /ƘŀƴŎŜƭ /ƘƻƛǊ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 
YŀǘǊƛƴŀ ½ŜƴǘŜŬǎ                            bǳǊǎŜǊȅ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ                  
!ǊǘǳǊƻ !ǊǊŜƻƭŀ                                      /ǳǎǘƻŘƛŀƴ   
 

 
 

{ǘŀũ 

hŶŎŜ IƻǳǊǎ 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ aŀȅ нт 

aƻƴŘŀȅ - CǊƛŘŀȅ  ф ŀƳ - о ǇƳ    

²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ      уΥол ŀƴŘ мм ŀƳ 
CŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ     фΥол ŀƳ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ    фΥпр ŀƳ 
 

/ƘǳǊŎƘΥ  упт-соф-тснт       9ƳŀƛƭΥ  ŎŀǊȅǳƳŎϪŎŀǊȅǳƳŎΦƻǊƎ   ²ŜōǎƛǘŜΥ ǿǿǿΦŎŀǊȅǳƳŎΦƻǊƎ     
tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭΥ  упт-соф-тсрр   9ƳŀƛƭΥ  ŎƳǇΦǇǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ   ²ŜōǎƛǘŜΥ ǿǿǿΦŎŀǊȅƳŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘǇǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭΦƻǊƎ 
 

Confirmation 

Sunday, May 15 
Confirmation 

 {ǳƴŘŀȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ  
ŦƻǊ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ - IƛƎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
wŜǎǳƳŜǎ {ǳƴŘŀȅΣ  
WǳƴŜ мф - !ǳƎǳǎǘ тΣ  
ŜȄŎŜǇǘ Wǳƭȅ о 

9:45 am 

! ²ƻǊŘ ŦǊƻƳ tŀǎǘƻǊ aƛƪŜ ǇΦ н 
.ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎκ!ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊƛŜǎ    ǇΦ му 
/ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ                             ǇΦ мл-мм 
 

¸ƻǳǘƘ  ǇΦ п-р 
hǳǘǊŜŀŎƘ  ǇΦ с 
¦a²  ǇΦ мс-мт 

       5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ LǎǎǳŜ - 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нл 

Happy 
Thanksgiving 
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A Word From Pastor Mike 

 Most of us consider Thanksgiving 

Day as an opportunity to visit with 

family, watch parades on television, 

and eat a traditional meal that in-

cludes turkey and pumpkin pie.  We 

tend to have fond memories of this 

holiday.  I recall wonderful visits to my 

Grandmotherôs house where we 

would reconnect with extended fami-

ly.  My Grandmotherôs specialty was 

her delicious homemade bread.  The 

aroma of the bread baking would trav-

el throughout her home and bring a 

sense of anticipation to the feast we 

were about to share. 

 As Christian believers,  we remem-

ber that in the truest sense, each day 

is a thanksgiving day.  We are 

blessed with Godôs abundant love 

every day of our lives.  The Bible 

guides our gratitude: 

ñThose who bring thanksgiving as 

their sacrifice honor me; to those who 

go the right way I will show the  

salvation of Godò 

ðPsalm 50:23ð 

 

ñDo not worry about anything, but in 

everything by prayer and supplication 

with thanksgiving let your requests be 

made known to God.ò 

ðPhilippians 4:6ð 

 For what are you most thankful?  

Join me in giving thanks for Cary 

United Methodist Church.  Our church 

has a rich history of nurturing the 

Christian faith of children, youth, and 

adults.  We are a congregation that 

enjoys deep friendships with long-

time members while still showing hos-

pitality to newcomers.  It is a sign of a 

healthy church that many of our fami-

lies are represented by two or three 

generations.  We live out our faith as 

a church by sharing Godôs love local-

ly, nationally, and globally. 

 For Thanksgiving day 2017, will you 

give thanks to God for your families?  

No family is perfect and no two fami-

lies look the same, but each of us has 

been nurtured by the women and 

men God has placed in our lives.  For 

some of us, Thanksgiving day will be 

a reminder of loved ones we have 

lost.  I trust that God will grant us 

grace in remembering these dear 

ones and the impact they had on our 

lives. 

May God in Christ bless you richly, 

Pastor Michael Hickok 

мф 

Cary Methodist Preschool  
We are THANKFUL for our CMP Families 
There is a lot to give thanks for at Cary Methodist Preschool!  I am 
thankful for our wonderful teachers, students, board members, and 
the MANY parent volunteers. We are also thankful for the Cary 
United Methodist Church staff and congregation for their continued 
support. What a blessing it is to be a part of Cary Methodist 
Preschool!! Have a wonderful Thanksgiving with your families. 

~ Mrs Laws & Mrs. Lorenzen, Directors 

         Operation Christmas Child 
CMP will participate in Operation Christmas Child.  The 
mission of OCC is to demonstrate Godõs love in a tangible 
way to needy Children around the world and together with 
the local church worldwide, to share the Good News of 
Jesus Christ.  The Preschool will pack shoe boxes with 
gifts to send to needy children.  We will then get to track 
the shoe boxes online on their journey.  Please bring 
donated items by November 1st(school supplies, small toys, 
hygiene itemsé)  Please no liquids including tooth paste. 

Christmas Program 

Please be sure and get the Threeõs, Four Pre-K and 
Five Pre-K Christmas program date on your 
calendars now! On  Wednesday Dec. 20th  students 
will arrive  at 9AM as normal.  Parents and 
attendees can come starting at 10:15 AM to save 
seats.  The Program will start at 10:30 AM. The 
Terrific Two class will do a Christmas celebration 
on Dec.19th during their class time. 

Cary Methodist Preschool * 500 First Street * Cary, IL  60013  

  847-639-7655 * cmp.preschool@gmail.com 



November Birthdays 

November Anniversaries 
 

{Ŏƻǧ ϧ aƛŎƘŜƭƭŜ CƭŜǎƘŜǊ  ммκмм    

wŀȅ ϧ /ƘǊƛǎ ²ŜƛǎǎŜǊ    ммκмп 

{ǘŜǾŜ ϧ bŀƴŎȅ {ƛƭŜǎ    ммκнм  

¢ƻƳ ϧ 5Ŝō YǊŀŜƳŜǊ    ммκнр   

WƻǎƘ ϧ {ǘŜǇƘŀƴƛŜ {ǳƪƻǿ  ммκну    

aŜǊǊƛƭƭ ϧ aŀƭƻǾƛƪŀ 5ŀǾƛŘ  ммκол  

му 

  ммκм    [ŀǳǊŀ tǊŀǘƘŜǊ  

ммκп    tŀǘ ±ŀƴ !ƭƭŜƴ 

ммκр    ¢ŜǊŜǎŀ .ƛǾƛƴ 

ммκт    ¢ƻƳ tǊŀǘƘŜǊ 

ммκф     Wƻŀƴ .ŜȅŜǊ 

ммκмл   9ƭƭƛƻǘ [ƻƎŀƴ 

ммκмн   bƛŎƘƻƭŀǎ {ƻǊƎ 

ммκмр   !ƳŀƴŘŀ .ŀǊǘƘ 

ммκмс   tŀǘǊƛŎƪ .ŀƪŜǊ  

ммκмт    YȅƭŜ bƻǊŜƭƭ  

          /ŀƭŜō wŜȅƴƻƭŘǎ 

ммκму    wǳǘƘ .ǊŜƪƪŜ 

              [ƻǊƛ {ǳŜōŜǊǘ 

         WƛƳ CŜǊǊŜŜ 

         [ŀǳǊŀ bƻǊŜƭƭ 

         ²ƛƭƭŀ {ǳƪƻǿ 

ммκнл    Yŀǘȅ ²ƛƭŦƻǊŘ 

ммκнм    YƛƳ aƻǊŜƭŀƴŘ 

ммκнп    5ƻǊƻǘƘȅ CŀƎŜǊǎƻƴ 

               !ƴŘȅ {ƛƭŜǎ 

ммκнр    9ƭŬƴŜ IŀƴǎŜƴ 

     Wǳǎǝƴ {ŜǊǇƛŎƻ 

ммκнс   YŀƛƭŜȅ YǊƛƎŀǎ 

ммκнт  5ŜŀƴƴŜ tŜƭȊ 

ммκну  5ŀƴƛŜƭ [ŜŜ 

             5ŀǾƛŘ [ƛŀǳǘŀǳŘ 
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  The Church Building Committee 

By Lois Voss 

Our newly formed Building Committee was nominated by our church Nomina-
tions Committee. In September our Church Council approved the following mem-
bers: Harry Ackermann and Lois Voss as Co-Chairpersons, Dave DCamp, Pen-
ny Libert, Andrew Lorenzen, Jonathan Lorenzen, Bruce Nordengren, Vicki Ober-
lies, Carl Wagus, Pastor Michael Hickok, and Pastor Daniel Lee. In October the 
group met for the first time. 
 

This past June 2017, our church Large Gift Fund was enhanced with a gift from 
Kathleen Gentes. She made no restrictions on this gift. The whole fund was de-
posited into a new bank 12-month account earning a one-time rate over 7%. The 
Worship Team suggested and the Church Council agreed to honor her love of 
worship by enhancing our sanctuary. 
 

This new Building Committee is charged with the primary task to recommend 
building improvements, beginning with enhancements to the lighting and sound 
systems in our sanctuary as a priority. This issue has been part of several plans 
over the last 20 years. Members of our choirs have contributed funds over the 
last five years to improve lighting in the front of the sanctuary.  
 

In addition, the Building Committee is seeking your suggestions for considera-
tion. We are not limited. All ideas are welcome. Please speak with any member 
of this group, or put your idea in writing. We have a mailbox in the church work-
room next to the office. Our next meeting is November 9. 
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Pre - 2nd 

Through Deep Blue, our children will be 
learning Bible stories presented in a unique 
and entertaining way.  They will be hearing 
stories about Hannah, Samuel, Saul, David, 
Jonathan, Abigail and much more!  Join us 
downstairs in Room 101 and participate! 

 
 

3rd - 6th 
Connect will take our children on a 
journey through the Old Testament 
and into the New Testament explor-
ing the connections between several 
stories each week.  In the next three 
months, we will cover the creation,  
the fall, questions about suffering, the 
flood and Biblical characters like Ja-
cob, Esau, Joseph and many more.  
Join us in Room 102 for fun videos 
and activities.   

SUNDAY SCHOOL  
 

Classes available for children and youth!  

September 10 ð May 6, 2018 
(except Dec 24, Dec 31, April 1) 

 
Adult Sunday School classes are also available every Sunday!   

We meet each Sunday from 

9:45-10:45 am 
  

Interested in becoming a Sunday school teacher?  Please contact 

Pastor Dan by email at pastordan@caryumc.org.  

Daniel Lee ï Associate Pastor/Christian Education Director: pastordan@caryumc.org  

847-639-7627  

мт            

Human Trafficking 
 Itôs the modern-day form of slavery, and the business of exploiting vulnerable women, 
men and children in conditions of sexual and labor servitude. Itôs a global epidemic that 
is thriving in Illinois. In the Chicago area alone, 16,000 to 25,000 women and girls are 
involved in the commercial sex trade annually, with one-third entering prostitution by 
age 15, according to the Jane Addams Center for Social Policy and Research at the Uni-
versity of Illinois, Chicago.  
As Christians we are called to stand up against such inhumanity. Cary United Methodist 
Women will host a program on human trafficking on Sunday, November 5, at 12:30pm, 
in Fellowship Hall. Special guest Julie Redner, from Women at Risk International 
(WAR), will discuss national and international human trafficking, and how churches 
can join the fight against this pervasive crime. A light luncheon will be served. A free 
will offering will be collected, and jewelry and decorative items, handmade by traffick-
ing survivors, will be on display for purchase. 

Limited Leadership Volunteer Opportunities 
 

Want to use your gifts, but donôt have time for a long-term commitment? Read below 
for limited leadership opportunities. Volunteers are needed to coordinate food, decora-
tions fellowship time and program. Perfect opportunities for friends to work together.  
 

 

§ Volunteers Needed To Coordinate December 5 Christmas Gathering ï Cary UMW 
needs helpers to coordinate the annual Christmas Gathering, a dessert and program, 
on December 5, from 6:30-8pm.  

 

§ Volunteers Needed To Coordinate 2018 Friendship Event ï Volunteers are needed 
to coordinate our annual Cary UMW Friendship Event, Sunday, February 11, 2018. 
Help is needed on food, fellowship, decorations and programming. 

Cary United Methodist Women 

mailto:pastordan@caryumc.org


мс 

 

 

November Calendar 
 

Books ón Bagels: Friday, November 3, 7 - 9 pm, Panera Bread in Fox River Grove.  

Book: All The Light We Cannot See by Anthony Doerr. Decemberôs book:  

A Redbird Christmas by Fannie Flagg. 
 

Morning Craft Group: Every Wednesday, 9 am ï 12 pm.  Fellowship Hall, room A & 

B.  Meets every week.  
 

Dorcas Circle:  Wednesday, November 8, 12 ï 2 pm. Fellowship Hall, room A & B. 

All women are welcome; bring your own lunch; coffee & dessert provided.  
 

Evening Craft Group: Thursday, November 16, from 7 - 9 pm.  Fellowship Hall.  

 

Cary United Methodist Women 

Elgin District and  

Northern Illinois Conference UMW 

Crayons Wanted: Have unwanted crayons? Save them for our spring 2018 collection. 
New & almost-new crayons will be given to children who need them. Used crayons will 
be sorted by color, melted, and molded into shapes ideal for children with special needs. 
Elgin District UMW will be hosting an Ubuntu event in April to facilitate the sorting 
and peeling. (Ubuntu is a Nguni Bantu term meaning ñhumanityò). Look for details of 
the April event and the drop-off site for crayon donations in the winter issue of Woman 
To Woman.  

р 

Ignite Youth Group 

Last Month at Ignite 
In October, we wanted to make a spe-
cial effort to reach out to our friends 
from church that we have not seen for a 
while.  So, we had Bible study for an 
hour and spent 30 minutes inviting eve-
ryone we could to our youth lock-in the 
following week by phone.  We were 
nervous but we knew how important it 
was to have everyone join us.  Our out-
reach paid off because 17 youth came to 
our lock-in!  We ate pizza, played video 
games, group games, watched movies, 
played hide-and-go-seek and we even 
played some pranks on each other all 
night long.  It was a fun and a great op-
portunity for us all to grow in relation-
ship with one another!   (pictures) Each 
team posed in front of their Tower of 
Babel made out of newspaper.  They 
had to build the tallest tower while say-
ing the one phrase they came up with 
like, ñMake America Great Again!ò 

Ignite in November (6th ð Sr. High) 
 

Sunday 5  *No Meeting* 
 

Sunday 12   Bible Study and Outreach 
    When: 6-7:30pm 

Join us as we study the Bible and participate in outreach! 
 

Sunday 19 Cultural Potluck Night 
    When: 6 -7:30pm 
    Where: Fellowship Hall 

What: We recognize that we have so many cultures represented in our youth 
group!  And we want to celebrate with food.  We invite everyone to bring a 
dish or two from your culture to share with everybody.  Your entire family is 
invited to fellowship with us. 
 

Sunday 26 *No Meeting* Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

Questions?  Contact us at: Ignite@caryumc.org 
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Outreach Newsletter November 2017 

RAINBOW COVENANT: ASIAN RURAL INSTITUTE 

The rainbow covenant color for November- December 2017 is Purple, where we support 

a UMC Missionary. Outreach Team has chosen to support Jonathan and Satomi 

McCurley, at Asian Rural Institute in Tochigi, Japan.  Jonathan and Satomi visited Cary 

UMC in February 2016 to share about what God is doing in Japan.   

The Asian Rural Institute is an ecumenical ministry that seeks to build an environmental-

ly healthy, just, and peaceful community in which all persons can live to their fullest po-

tential. The institute is rooted in the love of Jesus Christ. It trains rural leaders for lives 

of sharing and work in grassroots communities, primarily in Asia, Africa, and the Pacific 

region. It emphasizes sustainable agriculture, sound ecological practices, leadership de-

velopment, and community development. Since 1973, ARI has trained over 1,300 wom-

en and men from more than 50 countries throughout Asia and Africa. To support Jona-

than and Satomi, please put  #3021131 in the memo of your check. 

мр            

We will start collecting for 

the Fall/Winter clothing 

drive in October-January. 

We are accepting Winter 

clothing, shoes and person-

al care items that are in 

new/good condition. Drop 

off in blue bin near office 

entrance.  

Letôs prepare the church for the Holiday 

season with Hanging of the Greens on 

Sunday, November 26 at 12 pm. Help is 

needed to decorate the sanctuary,  

Narthex and hallway with trees, wreaths 

and garland. Everyone is welcome to join 

the Worship Team. 

Thank you to everyone that replied to the Worship Team congregational survey that was 

included in the October newsletter and weekly bulletin. There were over 100 replies 

with many individual comments also being provided. The Worship Team spent time 

reviewing the survey results at the October meeting and will continue discussions at 

their November meeting. Thank you again to everyone for providing valuable feedback. 

                                                                                                   Thank you, 

                                                                                                   Sara Kelly 

                                                                                                   Worship Committee Chair 


